
 

 

John C. Anzul, Ed.D. Superintendent Megan N. Bozios, Principal 

May 6, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Your child will visit River Dell Middle School on Friday, May 31, 2019, for a firsthand taste 

of school life. At the orientation, your child will learn more about River Dell’s excellent 

programs. 

 

We have arranged for a bus to transport students to the middle school. However, since the 

program ends at 3:00 p.m., students will be dismissed directly from the middle school at day’s 

end. Please make arrangements for your child’s return home from the middle school 

promptly at 3:00 p.m. Students will be dismissed at the rear entrance of the school (back 

lot off Fifth Avenue). 

 

Please sign the permission slip below to grant permission for your child to attend the program 

as well as to acknowledge that you are responsible for your child’s after school pickup 

arrangements. 

 

As always, thank you for your support and cooperation! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The OPS Administrative Team 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I hereby grant permission for my child to travel by bus to River Dell Middle School on 

Friday, May 31, 2019. I further acknowledge that I am responsible for my child at dismissal 

from River Dell at approximately 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

_________________________________ _________________________________ 

(Student’s Name) (Signature of Parent/Guardian) 

 

 

RETURN BY FRIDAY, MAY 17, 2019. 
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